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Friday 20th July 2020 

 

Hello Year One – Happy Friday! 

I can’t believe that it is the last day of the school year. 

What a strange few months we have had. I have missed 

you all so much and I am really sad that we cannot all 

be together today in school. 

 

I would like to share the poem below with you. The 

words mean so much to me. It has been a pleasure to 

teach you in Reception and again in Year One – how 

lucky am I? I hope you like the words too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 



It’s time to say goodbye together 

Our time together is done 

We sang, we read, we learned so much 

Remember all the fun. 

 

I send you on to sing some more 

There’s more to sing it’s true. 

You’ll always be a part of me – 

I’ll be a part of you. 

 

 

I saw the smile grow on your face 

When you tackled something new, 

I watched as your sparkling eyes lit up, 

My eyes they glistened too. 

 

I know you have hard work ahead 

With challenges all new, 

All that we’ve learned together this year 

Will support you through and through. 

 



I send you on to read some more 

There’s more to read it’s true. 

You’ll always be a part of me – 

I’ll be a part of you. 

 

I wish you well, I’ll cherish you 

As you move on to your new class, 

One thing I tried to teach you 

To last your whole life through, 

Is it to know that you are special 

Just because you are you! 

Lots of love Mrs Stubbs xxx 

 
 

Wishing you all the very best in Year 2. If you need to contact 

Miss Hulme her email address is: shulme@birches.staffs.sch.uk 


